Julie D. Williams
58 Maplewood Drive
Gorham, ME 04038

City of Portland

Fire Department

380 Congress St

Portland, ME 04101

April 22,2008

RE: File Number 233725-0-0

Dear Officer Benjamin Wallace:

[ am writing to request a 30 day extension to comply with the Violation Report dated

4/8/08. I have ordered a fire door that complies with Fire Inspection Code, but it will not
arrive by 5/10/08.

Thank you for you%@
A

ulie D. Williams
Landlord




